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Health Care Provider Bulletin 

UPDATED CHANGES TO MRSA AND VRE TESTING 
 

Dear Health Care Providers,  

 

As communicated effective May 21, 2024, LifeLabs no longer accepts Amies gel/charcoal swab for MRSA 

and VRE screening tests. Currently, these tests must be collected using the Copan eSwab.  

 

 
 

 This swab is ONLY for MRSA and VRE surveillance/screening. All other Microbiology swab 
collections are to remain unchanged. 

 Collect one swab for each test. One for MRSA and one for VRE as both tests cannot be 
combined on one swab. 

 Maintain specimens at either 4 - 8 °C or at room temperature and submit to the laboratory WITHIN 
48 hours of collection. 

 Client order forms have been updated to add this swab. See highlighted below.  

 
 

For any questions, please contact LifeLabs Customer Care Center 1-877-849-3637. 

 


